
If you hear the fire alarm leave by the nearest exit 

following the instructions of the fire marshals. The 

Assembly Point is in the car park 

Parish Priest: Fr Tony Norton sacredheart.covty@rcaob.org.uk 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

Parish Safeguarding Representatives: Kevin Baker (024) 7627 8455. Celine McCrea (024) 7627 9582 

Parish Safeguarding E-mail:  sg.sacredheart.covty@rcaob.org.uk 

Parish Gift-Aid organiser: Nina Babbage. E-mail:  ga.sacredheart.covty@rcaob.org.uk 
 

All Masses are Livestreamed at the same time to both the parish Facebook Page and YouTube channel. 
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/Sacred-Heart-Catholic-Church-Coventry-736420386480785/ 
YouTube:  https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCNXaa0PR2llDQExUXhzN2lg  
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The Parish is part of the Archdiocese of 

Birmingham. Registered Charity No. 234216 

www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk 

 

Dear Parishioners,  
 

 
 

Vacancies Class Teacher(s) x2 – Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 1x Full time and 1x Part time (2 days 
per week) Temporary Maternity Cover. Application forms and supplementary documents are available to 
download from www.romeromac.com/vacancies . Only CES application forms will be accepted. All sections of 
the CES application form and relevant supplementary documents must be completed. 
Closing Date: Wednesday 3rd November 2021 noon. Interview Date: Wednesday 10th November 2021. Application 
forms and supplementary documentation should be sent to hr@romeromac.com 
 
Rosary in October. All are 
invited to pray the Rosary with 
‘Our Lady of Coventry’ by the 
statue given to the people of 
Coventry by the Catholic 
community. In Priory Gardens, 
near Holy Trinity Church, 
Broadgate at 1.40pm every 
Friday. 
 
Christmas Market – Saturday 
20th November from 10.00 to 
4.30 pm. Further details can be 
found in the attached flyer. If 
anyone is able to help on a stall 
please have a word with Sue 
and Paul Wilby. It is wonderful 
to be able to run this event 
again, so please do try and pop 
in on the day.  You will be able 
to enjoy some free 
refreshments.  We look 
forward to seeing you. we are 
spacing the event over a whole 
day to avoid large crowds and 
removing the tombola’s etc.  so 
that this will make everyone  
feel a bit safer.  God Bless, 
 

24th October, 2021 
30th Sunday in Ordinary Time  (B)  

Parish Mass Book p85 

Saturday 
5.00pm 

 
Frank Morris, R.I.P. 11th Anniversary (Morris & Gibney Families) 

Sunday  
10.30am 

 
For all the people of the Parish 

Monday 
9.00am  

 
Tom, Nora, Jemma & Bridget Lyons 

Tuesday 
9.00am 

 
Special Intention. 

Wednesday 
5.45pm 
6.30pm 

 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  
Beatrice Foy, R.I.P. – 9th Anniversary (The Foy Family) 

Thursday 
9.00am 
5.00pm 

Feast of Saints Simon and Jude, Apostles. 
Olivia Nataliano, R.I.P. 
Reception of Michael Morris’ body into Church. 

Friday 
10.30am 

 
Requiem for Michael Morris. 

Saturday 
8.15am 
9.00am 

 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament. 
Special Intention. 

Confessions Saturday: 9.30am-10.00am and  4.30pm -4.50pm 

31st October, 2021 
SOLEMNITY OF ALL SAINTS. (B)  

Parish Mass Book p113 

Saturday 
5.00pm 

 
David Warrington  - Birthday wishes (Betty, Sue, Dawn & families) 

Sunday  
10.30am 

 
For all the people of the Parish. 
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BABY CHANGING UNIT 

Provided in the 

disabled toilet.                                               

        

LiveSimply Prayer 
Compassionate and loving God, you created the world for us all to share, a world of beauty and plenty. Create in us a 
desire to live simply, so that our lives may reflect your generosity. Creator God, you gave us responsibility for the earth, 
a world of riches and delight. Create in us a desire to live sustainably, so that those who follow after us may enjoy the 
fruits of your creation. God of peace and justice, you give us the capacity to change, to bring about a world that mirrors 
your wisdom. Create in us a desire to act in solidarity, so that the pillars of injustice crumble and those now crushed 
are set free. Amen. 

 

An Induction Loop system is 

provided. Please switch 

Hearing-Aid to ‘T’ 
  

Please switch off mobile 

phones when in Church. 

Thank you.  

 
Last week’s Offertory: £994.09 comprising: Gift-Aid 
envelopes: £173.00 non Gift-Aid envelopes and cash: 
£441.09 Direct Giving (Standing Orders and donations) 
around £380.00 Thank you very much. This weekend 
Retiring Collection for World Mission Sunday.  
Counters this week:  Team A. 
Missio (Red Boxes) The final total for the Missio Red 
Boxes came to an amazing £424.00 Thank you all so 
much. If you would like to have a ‘Red Box’ please speak 
to Rose or Alan Crowley or see me after Mass. 

Contactless payments for Offertory donations or 
second collections are now also being accepted 
again.  
ONLINE PIETY STALL. can be viewed at: 
https://sacred-heart-fundraising.square.site/ 
Sacred Heart Socials – Dates for your diary 
We are pleased to announce that the following social 
events have been organised for you to enjoy: 
New Years Eve Social – Friday 31st December, doors 
open at 8.00 pm.  Tickets are £2.50 from Paul and 
Sue.  There will a licenced bar and light refreshments on 
sale on the night.  Music, dancing, games and a 
generally good time!  Lets welcome 2022 in style. 
Irish Night Social (St Patrick’s) – Saturday 12th March 
2022 – Rack & Ruin, a local Irish band will be playing live 
music all night. Licenced bar will be available on the 
night.  See Paul and Sue for tickets (£10 each which 
includes entry to see the band and a light buffet).  They 
are a really good band, not to be missed! 

7-Day Candles: 23rd – 30th October 
Sacred Heart: Catriona Murphy, R.I.P.; Jacob’s 
Family Special Intention. 
Our Lady: Tincy Special Intention; Angela and 
Mark, R.I.P.  
By the small Crucifix: Alisha Family Protection. 
Sacred Heart Prayer group meets every Tuesday 
evening in the hall at 7:30 pm. Everyone is welcome 
 
Sacred Heart Book Club. It will be a chance to 
deepen the prayer life and formation of our parish. 
It will also be an occasion to connect with ourselves 
and with others in a new way. The idea is to 
journey with 2/3  books a year. Those interested 
and depending on the response, we will have our 
first group in person, in the parish rooms, over 8 

Thursdays every 2 weeks, beginning the 2ndweek in 
November at 6pm for one hour. If there is a big 
response, then having a zoom group, is also a 
possibility. Sr. Ann will be facilitating the groups: 
anncatherineosullivan@gmail.com.  
On Thursday 26th October Carriers of Hope are 
accepting donations for refugees from 11am -1pm at St 
Finbarrs Social Club 303 Holbrook Lane CV6 4DG. Items 
needed: Cooking oil, flour, chocolate spread, salt, dried 
black eyed beans   
Breathing Space Coventry is a haven where anyone 
can come to find rest and restoration, and where 
conversations unfold that draw our spirits towards God. 
For more information, please see website: 
https://www.breathingspacecoventry.org/  
Vacancy at Birmingham Diocesan Education Service 
Coleshill Senior Adviser (Senior Leadership 
Recruitment and Training) Salary: £48,000 to £55,000 
per annum dependent on relevant skills and 
experience. For more information 
http://www.bdes.org.uk/senior-adviser-role.html  If 
you have any questions, please contact Yvonne Salter 
Wright by email at leadership@bdes.org.uk or call 
07961 635 164. 
Vacancy for Senior Office Administrator for the 
Birmingham Diocesan Education Service based in 
Coleshill. Further information and application packs are 
available on request by contacting the director of 
education by phone on 01675 464755 or by email on: 
a.hardy@bdes.org.uk 
Vacancy also for Office Administrator 
http://www.bdes.org.uk/vacancies.html 
Please pray for the success of the upcoming UN 
climate talks in Glasgow, COP26, from 31 October to 
12 November.  There are prayer cards at the back of 
church; please do take one and pray that that world 
leaders will put the needs of marginalised communities 
around the world, those most affected by climate 
change, right at the heart of these climate talks. For 
more information see cafod.org.uk/COP26 

Please pray for Eileen Hardie, Joshua Hubert, Sue 
Thomas and all who are sick, for the repose of the 
souls of Michael Morris, Monalda Kiedel and all 
who have died and for all whose anniversaries 
occur at this time. Please keep in your prayers 
the families of those who have died. 
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